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To:
       One Stop Career Centers
From:
       Juan Hernandez, Manager, Adult Programs

Date:        August 31, 2006

Re:
      Sanction Reports for Childcare Purposes
In the past, One Stop Career Centers used to sent to our Adult Programs’ Executive Offices reports of sanctioned cases for childcare purposes on a monthly basis and then on a weekly basis.

The Adult Programs team  would like to thank you very much for all your hard work.

At this time, we kindly ask you to stop sending  us your Sanction Report, until further notice.


